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The Connecticut Advisory Committee to the U.S. 
Commission on Civil Rights is hosting a briefing on 
Thursday, September 8, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. at the 
Legislative Office Building in Hartford.  
 
Background: There is increasing use of algorithms— 
statistical models and software programs—to help 
improve decision-making and efficiency. Often defined 
as artificial intelligence, algorithms are used to predict 
behavior, such as shopping preferences or future actions. 
In the civil rights context, there are concerns of 
algorithmic discrimination and the potential that 
algorithms perpetuate or exacerbate bias.  
 

The Connecticut Advisory Committee is looking at the 
risks and benefits of predictive algorithms. The 
Committee has invited advocates, government officials, 
scholars, and others to discuss the use of algorithms and 
how to identify and prevent algorithmic discrimination.  

 

The public is invited to participate during the open 
session at the end of the briefing. State Covid-19 
protocols are followed. For more information on the 
briefing, please email ero@usccr.gov or call the number 
listed on the left.  

 
The U.S. Commission on Civil Rights, established by the Civil Rights Act of 1957, is the only independent, bipartisan agency charged with 
advising the President and Congress on civil rights and reporting annually on federal civil rights enforcement. Our 56 state Advisory 
Committees  offer a broad perspective on civil rights concerns at state and local levels. The Commission: in our 7th decade, a continuing 
legacy of influence in civil rights. For information, please visit http://www.usccr.gov and follow us on Twitter and Facebook. 
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